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Tuesday, December 17, 2024 

Dear Families, 

On December 10, 2015, President Obama signed the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) into law. The law states 

that any school that receives funds for educationally disadvantaged students (Title I funds) must inform parents if 

their child is assigned a teacher for four or more consecutive weeks who has not met applicable State certification 

or licensure requirements at the grade level and subject area in which they have been assigned to teach. 

As of the date of this notice, the following teacher(s) have yet to obtain credentials for the position to which they 

are assigned.  They are, however, currently working to obtain the credential, and we have full confidence in their 

ability to teach effectively in their assigned areas.  

Teacher Name Position Held Credential/Degree Held 

Kyra Mund Kindergarten Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Abigail Rodriguez Kindergarten Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Elizabeth Barragan Kindergarten Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Corinne Butts 1st grade Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Aurrianna Jackson 1st grade Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Chelise Reliford-Gardner 2nd grade Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Megan Lewis 2nd grade Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Aurrianna Jackson 3rd grade Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Minza Shahzad 3rd grade Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Grace Mercado 4th grade Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Steve Turner 5th grade – Long term sub Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Jason Flynn 6th grade Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

Kimberly Flynn 7th grade Nevada Substitute Teacher License 

 

If you have any questions regarding the qualifications of any teacher listed above, please contact Sandra Kinne at 

skinne@sagecollegiate.org 

For additional information about the requirements for teacher qualifications under the ESSA, please visit  the 

Nevada Department of Education's website at: NDE Educator Licensure. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sandra Kinne 

Executive Director 

 

http://www.doe.nv.gov/Educator_Licensure/

